Port Gamble Bay Cleanup
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
08/14/2017

In summer of 2017 we began constructing a large Limited Purpose Landfill on the former Model Airplane Field,
just south of town. Materials going to the landfill are the sediments dredged from Port Gamble Bay and
excavated from the shoreline. Sediments have been tested, rinsed of salt water, permitted and approved for
this location. In two weeks of hauling, we have transported approximately 34,000 cubic yards of material

(that’s 1,718 truckloads)! Flaggers are at the entrance to the landfill on Highway 104 to help facilitate safe
travel through the area.

Please note:

The southern portion of the mill site is still closed to the public.

The former Model Airplane Field area is closed for construction and is not available to trail users. Signs and
barriers are in place advising of this.

Construction sites and equipment are inherently dangerous. Please do not enter the construction sites or
approach equipment at any time, whether you observe activity or not.

Trucking hours are typically from 5:00am to 5:00pm, Monday through Friday. Additional work occurs on the
construction sites outside of those hours.

Truck traffic in Port Gamble is very heavy — please be aware when in town.

Questions or concerns? website: www.portgamblebaycleanup.com email: sfoster@orminc.com




